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From: rafters ranch [
Sent:  Thursday, Auust 04, 2011 5:49 AM

To: CLMD Land Management

Subject: Objection to Partial Alley Vacation

I am writing in response to your letter dated July 28th giving notice of a partial alley vacation
F#8938-1107. My husband and I own a condominium in the Nueces Place developement and use
the alley as egress from our property. Vacation of said alley would make it impossible for us to
enter and leave our parking area and is therefor completely out of the question. We object to this
proposed vacation and expect to be kept notified of any further proceedings on the subject.

Respectfully submitted,
Jeanne and Rick Schilling



